
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our Year 4 topic work, we are going to visit Nasir 

Mosque in Hartlepool. This will take place during normal school 

time and therefore children are expected to be in full school 

uniform.  
 

The trip will take place in the afternoon and therefore no 

lunches are necessary. The children will leave at 1pm and 

return at approximately 3.00pm. To ensure that children have 

an enjoyable visit, remind them that they are representing 

their academy, and we expect them to behave accordingly.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD HAS THEIR INHALER 

WITH THEM. 

 

Please sign and return the attached form to the academy. 
 

I am aware of and agree to__________________________ 

Class _____ going on a visit to Nasir Mosque on Wednesday 

afternoon 12th February 2020. 
 

Name: ______________________________________ 
 

Signature: ___________________________________ 
 

Telephone Number: ____________________________ 

 

 
 

 

 


